
From: Jon A Zubieta   
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 9:54 AM 
To: LaVonda Nichelle Reed ; Sheila Johnson  
Subject: Resolution of Zubieta Case 
  
Good morning LaVonda and Sheila,  
  
First off, allow me to thank you for your graciousness and patience with me and for 
reassuring me that I will continue to be a welcome member of the faculty.  That said, I 
have decided to attend the Transformative Hot Moments on Feb. 24, March 1 and 
March 11.  It is my understanding that with this commitment the case is resolved and I 
can pursue my regular duties and activities. 
  
Thank you so much for a most positive interaction with you folks. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jon Z 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning, Jon.   
  
Thank you for your email and for sharing your decision.  My office will make sure you are registered for 
each of these sessions.  Please be on the lookout for calendar invitations and links to the Zoom 
meetings.  Additionally, thank you for your continued engagement and participation in these learning 
opportunities with other of our faculty colleagues.   
  
Sincerely, 
LaVonda 
  
LaVonda N. Reed, J.D.  
Associate Provost for Faculty Affairs 
Professor of Law 
Office of Academic Affairs 
  
T 315.443.5525 or T 315.443.0233 
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